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Provider Memorandum  
Reminder: Prenatal Genetic Testing Policy 
To help ensure efficient prior authorization processing, Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) is reminding its 
providers of its Non-Invasive Prenatal Testing (NIPT) policy. 
 
To learn more about NIPT please view Molina’s NIPT policy at 
www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/resource/PDF/prenatal-test-mcp157.pdf. 
 
What providers need to know 

 Molina’s NIPT policy requires providers to submit clinical notes to support requests for prenatal 
genetic testing. 

 The clinical notes should address relevant criteria listed in the policy. 

 Genetic counseling may be performed by a certified genetic counselor, board certified 
obstetrician/maternal fetal medicine specialist, or certified midwife. 

 
Questions 
Providers who have questions or would like more information please call (855) 866-5462.   
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